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From: Staton, Jennifer A
Sent: Friday, March 1, 2019 2:48 PM
To: 'Angst, Maggie'
Subject: RE: We have received your response for Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request Form

Ms. Angst- 
 
There are no public documents responsive to your request. 
 
Jennifer Staton, MS, CSP 
Risk Manager 
Beaufort County School District 
843-322-2355 | Fax: 843-322-2389 
 
From: Staton, Jennifer A  
Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2019 1:25 PM 
To: 'Angst, Maggie' <mangst@islandpacket.com> 
Subject: RE: We have received your response for Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request Form 
 
Huh.  That’s so weird.  I don’t see that one at all. 
 
Jennifer Staton, MS, CSP 
Risk Manager 
Beaufort County School District 
843-322-2355 | Fax: 843-322-2389 
 
From: Angst, Maggie <mangst@islandpacket.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2019 1:11 PM 
To: Staton, Jennifer A <Jennifer.Staton@beaufort.k12.sc.us> 
Subject: Fwd: We have received your response for Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request Form 
 
Hey Jennifer, 
 
I just went through my records and emails and didn't see any response from you for this FOIA request I submitted on 
Feb. 1 regarding subpoenas sent to the district. Can you please let me know if I missed something? 
 
Thank you, 
Maggie Angst 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: JotForm <noreply@jotform.com> 
Date: Fri, Feb 1, 2019 at 11:15 AM 
Subject: We have received your response for Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request Form 
To: <mangst@islandpacket.com> 
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Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request Form 

 

Enter your email address 
below to receive a 
confirmation email when 
you submit your data: 
(Optional) 

mangst@islandpacket.com 

Name: Maggie Angst 
Address: Street Address: 663 William Hilton Plwy 

Street Address Line 2: 3214 
City: Hilton Head Island 
State: South Carolina 
Zip Code: 29928 
Country: United States 

E-mail Address: mangst@islandpacket.com 

Public Records Requested 
(Description of Documents 
or Information Requested): 

Please consider this a request under the South 
Carolina Freedom for Information Act.  
 
This request includes the following records:  
A copy of any and all federal subpeonas served to 
Beaufort County School District employees from the 
U.S. Attorney's Office From Aug 8, 2018 to the 
present date.  
 
As a member of the news media seeking this 
information in the public interest, I respectfully 
request fees be waved, per statue. If charges are 
necessary for this request, please provide me with a 
detailed breakdown of the anticipated charges before 
fulfilling the request.  
 
Thank you,  
Maggie 
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--  
Maggie Angst, Reporter 
The Island Packet and Beaufort Gazette 
Cell: 630-399-0648 
Work: 843-706-8137 
Twitter: @maggieangst 


